
 

 

15 January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

YEAR 5 GREEK DAY WORKSHOP, FRIDAY 15 MARCH 2024 

Our learning during Spring term 1 is all about the ‘Ancient Greeks’ and as part of this we have invited History of Life 

to come in to school to deliver a ‘Greek’ workshop.  The workshop will take place on Friday 15 March 2024. 

During the day, the children will investigate Greek artefacts, find out about Greek clothes, medicine, games and 

pottery.  They will also find out about Greek children and schools and the role of girls and women.  They will use the 

Greek alphabet to translate Greek words into English and translate the names of some Greek Gods.  Finally, they will 

also investigate what made the Classical Greeks so successful. 

The cost for this event is £7.25 per child.  Please pay for your child’s place on School Gateway no later than 1 March 

2024.  Please note, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions to support this the school reserves the right 

to cancel the activity. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Driffield-Mobbs 

Year 5 Teacher 
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